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Multiplication/Division Facts


In third grade we will learn multiplication facts all the way up to 10X10.  Your child can practice these multiplication facts using fun games and interactive flashcards at www.multiplication.com. 

Winter Weather


Please make sure your child brings their winter gear for outside recess: hat, gloves, winter coat, boots, snow pants, extra pair of socks, etc.

Check Out Our Classroom Website!!!

www.dcastonguay.weebly.com
Tests Before Break

There will be a math test on Tuesday, December 19th and social studies on Thursday, December 21th.   Please let me know if you plan for your child to be absent, so he/she can take the test beforehand.   
Behavior/Dojo Sheets

Dojo sheets are in your child’s Friday Folder.  Please make sure to check your child’s behavior for the week, sign the sheet, and have your child return it to school on Monday morning.   Thank you for your support!

 

Upcoming Dates
Dec. 22

Winter Parties 
Dec. 23-Jan. 7
Winter Recess (No School) 
Jan. 8
School Resumes 
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Students that met October’s Book It Goal

